Rarcelona, the 3lst. January 1.969.

Mister Arthur Robb,

Naval Architects & Marine Consultants,
20.D, New Cavendish Street,

st ondon , Wl

Dear Mister Rcbb,
Thank you for your letter of 1llth December 1968.

You have been very kind in advancing your conditions
and I very much appreciate your fair play.

We cannot spend that much.
Hoping to zee ycu some day, I remain, dear Mister Robb,

Yours sincerely.
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